Mrs. Lynne Leutton, Hollins Farm, Hollins Moor Road, Rowarth, High Peak

E-mail: lynne.leutton@me.com

Tel: 01663 743511

October 2014

Dear Ladies' Secretary,

The Elisabeth Wilson Scratch Shield Inter-Club Knock-Out Competition has been run for some years and proves very popular. It will be run again in 2015 and the entry form for your Club is below.

Please ensure that all your Team members are aware of the Rules for 2015, which are attached. It would be useful if you could include an e-mail address for communicating.

If your Club wishes to take part, please send your form and cheque (payable to CCLGA) to me by 31 January 2015.

Yours sincerely

Lynne Leutton

Mrs. Lynne Leutton CCLGA Exec Member

GOLF CLUB

ELISABETH WILSON SCRATCH SHIELD

WE WILL/WIL	LL NOT be taking part in the Competition in 2015	
	ENTRY FORM PLAYERS	HANDICAP
	1	
	2	
	3	
	4	
	5	
CLUB CONTA	NAME, ADDRESS and TELEPHONE NUMBER	BER
(Please print)	Name	
Address:		
E-mail address	Telephone Number:	

Entries close: 31 January 2015 and must be sent with the £10 Entry Fee to:

Mrs. Lynne Leutton, Hollins Farm, Hollins Moor Road, Rowarth, High Peak SK22 1DX Cheques Payable to C.C.L.G.A. Time required is for five Singles Matches.

